
 

 

Penshurst Primary School 
Winthorpe Road, First Lane 

Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 
HU13 9EX 

 

Hessle High School 
& Sixth Form College 

Tranby House, Heads Lane 
Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU13 0JQ 
 

Tel: 01482 648604 
Email: office@hessleacademy.com 

Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk 

The Hessle Academy comprises a through school of Penshurst Primary School and Hessle High School & Sixth Form College 
The Hessle Academy is part of The Consortium Academy Trust, Company Number: 07665828 whose registered office is Harland Way, Cottingham, HU16 5PX 

 

 
 
 
 
13 May 2024  
Secondary – Year 10 Geography Educational Visit  
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
   
As part of your child's GCSE course, there is a significant benefit to completing fieldwork in 
preparation for their examination. With this in mind, the Geography Department are running a 
visit to The Holderness Coast, Bridlington, to complete the fieldwork on Tuesday 11 June 
2024.  
   
This visit will give students valuable experience to develop fieldwork skills and complete 
compulsory data collection for their research project required for the GCSE Paper 3 
Examination.  
   
We will be travelling by coach and focusing our visit in the centre of Bridlington, as well as on the 
North and South Beaches. Students will need to wear suitable clothing and footwear for outdoor 
fieldwork and a packed lunch or money for their own lunch.  
   
We will depart from the Heads Lane site at 9am and anticipate arriving back at school at 
approximately 4pm, traffic permitting. We will not return in time for the school buses, so students 
will need to be collected or make their own way home.  
   
We are in a fortunate position to be able to fund this day trip for students, so there is no cost to 

you. If you would like your child to attend the visit, please complete the consent form here by 

12.30pm on Friday 7 June. If we do not receive your consent, your child will not be able to attend.  
   

Should you have any queries please contact me on joanne.williamson@hessleacademy.com   
   
Yours faithfully  

   
  
Mrs J Williamson  
Head of Department - Geography  
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